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19 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

 RE: Phonics Screening Check (PSC) 

 Please find enclosed the results of your child’s Phonics Screening Check Assessment, which we 
completed recently with your child. 

This assessment would usually have taken place in June, when your child was in Year One. 
However, due to COVID-19, the DFE extended this period until December; the first term of Year 
Two. 

If your child achieved below 32, he/she did not pass the assessment. Please do not worry! Your 
child will receive daily phonics, to support him/her to pass the retest assessment. This 
assessment will take place during the Summer Term. 

 If your child achieved between 33 – 38, although he/she passed the assessment, he/she will 
continue to receive phonics support to address the gaps in learning that prevented him/her to 
achieve full marks.  

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 DFE information about the Phonics Screening Check can be found here: 

Autumn term 2021 Phonics screening check data collection guide (publishing.service.gov.uk) 

  

Kind regards 
  
Miss Sarah Hennigan 
English Lead 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1003004/Phonics_2021_Collection_Guidance_v1.1.pdf

